Dear Parents

In preparation for opening on 1° June | am attaching our Covid policy so you can make an informed
choice whether you want your child to attend Preschool.

Initially I will be restricting the number of children to 15 per morning session and 10 per afternoon
session. This will mean we will have a “bubble” of 5 children with 2 practitioners. They will remain
with these children for the session and have snack and lunch with them. We are hoping that
children will be able to spend as much time as possible in their discrete bubbles outside.

If after the initial period behaviours can be relaxed, then | will increase the numbers.

In order to know how to organise the children please can you tell me by Wednesday 20/05/20 what
sessions you need. Your allocated sessions as of last term will obviously need to be adjusted to
accommodate the lower number of children in each session.

Places will be allocated to key workers and vulnerable children first and then those that are going to
school in September and then younger children.

Thank you for your cooperation.

Bridget Todd



